
I support your efforts to pass HB 2321. Evergy must NOT place and construct future urban electric 
transmissions poles near residents homes, especially in neighborhoods of color. EMF radiation from 
electric transmission poles are extremely harmful to human health: http://emfsafetynetwork.org/ 
&  https://www.powerwatch.org.uk/ . 
Thank you for all you do for Kansans. 
Jeanne Klein 
Lawrence, KS 66046 
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